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Community Development Seeking Rehabilitation Contractors 

 

FAYETTEVILLE – Contractors are invited to apply for the Cumberland County Community Development 

approved contractor registry. Contractors are needed for Community Development’s Housing Rehabilitation 

Program and to rehabilitate homes damaged by Hurricane Matthew in Cumberland County. 

 

Contractors who reside in Cumberland County and want to be added to the contractor registry should apply at 

Cumberland County Community Development. The office is at 707 Executive Place, Fayetteville. Call 910-

323-6112 or email Community Services Specialist Gary Belton at 910-323-6112 or 

gbelton@co.cumberland.nc.us. Information is also available online at 

http://www.co.cumberland.nc.us/community_dev.aspx.  

 

Contractors added to the contractor registry will be eligible to submit bids to perform housing rehabilitation 

work in Cumberland County. Contractors are required to have a minimum of $300,000 in Liability and 

Workman’s Compensation Insurance administered by the State of North Carolina and must be able to provide 

references for at least four jobs completed. 

 

Housing rehabilitation is for single-family owner-occupied homes and homes damaged by Hurricane Matthew. 

Homeowners must reside within Cumberland County but outside the city limits of Fayetteville. Cumberland 

County has been awarded funds by the North Carolina Housing Finance Agency through the Disaster Recovery 

Act of 2016. Funding is also provided by the Department of Housing and Urban Development. 
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